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I opppse new fees and taxation on Oregons citizens. You’re running our state into the 

ground people and businesses r leaving.  This is not sustainable.  Vote no to this 

monstrosity! If you a tally cared about affordable and healthy living you’d stop jacking 

up fees, taxes, no tolls, etc.  Oregons has natural resources.  Use your head and not 

your greed. Where is your morals for the Oregon citizens you work for?  


